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Ninth Line Improvements 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE NO. 1 

The Study 
The City of Mississauga has initiated a Schedule C Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) to assess potential transportation improvements to Ninth Line 
between Eglinton Avenue W and Derry Road W.  

The study will review possible improvements to accommodate the current and future 
transportation needs of pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorists along this 
corridor.   

The Process 
The Study is being carried out in accordance with the Municipal Engineers Association’s 
Municipal Class EA process. The study will include: 

• Public, agency and stakeholder consultation 
• an evaluation of alternative solutions and alternative designs 
• an assessment of the potential environmental effects associated with the 

proposed improvements 
• the identification of reasonable means to mitigate any adverse impacts 

Upon completion of the study, an Environmental Study Report will be submitted to the 
Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks and other key agencies, and will 
be made available for public review for a period of 30 days. 

Public Consultation 
Public consultation is important to the success of this study. An Introductory Open 
House was held in February 2020, in addition to two Public Information Centres (PICs) 
that are planned to be held during the study. These consultation events will provide 
stakeholders with an opportunity to: 

• obtain background information on the study and review the findings to date 
• provide input and share ideas with the project team related to key issues and 

concerns along the study corridor, alternative solutions, alternative design concepts, environmental 
considerations, and anticipated impacts and mitigation strategies 

The City is keeping the community safe by complying with regional and provincial guidelines, supporting physical 
distancing, and postponing in person public meetings. Engagement for essential and priority projects continues online 
paired with universally accessible methods. 
 
The first PIC will be held online as follows:  
When: View materials anytime starting on Thursday, June 25, 2020  
Where: Online [http://www.mississauga.ca/portal/residents/ninth-line-class-ea-study] 
Input format:  Please complete the online comment form in the link above or provide your comments by Friday,  
 July 17, 2020 by contacting: 

Gino Dela Cruz, P.Eng 
Transportation Project Engineer 
City of Mississauga 
201 City Centre Drive, Mississauga 
Gino.DelaCruz@mississauga.ca 
(905) 615-3200, ext. 8769 

Tara Erwin, P.Eng, M.A.Sc 
Consultant Project Manager  
HDR Corporation  
100 York Boulevard, Suite 300, Richmond Hill 
Tara.Erwin@hdrinc.com 
(289) 695-4653 
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